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December 4, 2023 
 
Please see attached information regarding the August 22, 2022, Olympia Police Department officer 
involved shooting investigation conducted by the Capital Metro Independent Investigations team. 
 
You can find the Capital Metro IIT website at: http://capmentroinvestigations.org/ 
 
Contact: 
Sgt. Shannon Barnes  sbarnes@ci.lacey.wa.us  
Lacey Police Department 360.459.4333 
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